NET | Sy
COMPANY, INC.

130 North 4th Street P.O. Box 485
Macclenny, FL 12063-0485
904-256-2261

April 2, 1996

Mr. Walter D'Haceseleer, Director
Division of Communications
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Geo AW~ T

Subject: Withdrawal of Personal Paging Service Tariff Changes

Dear Mr. D'Hacseleer:

Please accept this letter as our request to withdraw the tariff changes we filed to remove the Tone
& Voice option for Personal Paging Service (PPS) on February 19, 1996. TanfT number T960104
was assigned by the FPSC to this item, which was set for Commission approval at the April 16,
1996 agenda. From discussions with FPSC staff, we have decided that it would be more appropnate
to withdraw all references to personal paging services from our tariff because our paging investment
is being sold to another company.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding Northeast Florida Telephone Company’s request
to withdraw the current tariff filing changes for Persoral Paging Service (PPS), please do not
hesitate to contact me at (904)259-2261, extension 107. Thank you for your assistance in this

matter,

Sincerely,
\CK

. Lynne G. Brewer
~—Pirector - Revenue Requirements & Regulatory Affairs
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